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Friday 25th April 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would like to say how proud we are of the Super-Singers at FJS who went to perform at the VE 
Day event organised in the church gardens yesterday. It is important that this younger generation 
understands the significance of the end of WW2, even though it was 80 years ago. I grew up hearing 
stories about the war from my grandparents, but these first-hand recollections are quickly 
disappearing. 

Yesterday, the children at both schools also took part in the silences to remember all the people who 
lost their lives in WW2. At FJS, the school came out together, onto the playground, to take part in the 
two-minute silence at 12pm. At FINS a short silence was held during the day to help them understand 
the importance of the 8th of May. Marking the occasion was important in an age-appropriate way. 

Next week our Yr6 children will be taking the ‘End of KS2 SATs’ along with all the other Yr6’s in the 
country. The children have been working hard and have been prepared the best they can by our Yr6 
staff. Now, they just need to try their very best next week, that's all anyone can ask of them. The worst 
part is, they must wait until July for their results! 

 

I hope you have a good weekend, 

With regards, 

Adam Mason 

 


